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Working bee success! 

A dedicated group of Yalara 

members and friends spent a 

weekend at the lodge in early 

March cleaning and doing 

other jobs, including painting, 

installing new benches on the 

verandah (made from the 

original wood used to build the 

lodge!), replacing the double 

bed mattress in room 7 and 

installing a new stormwater 

drain near Blue’s Room. There 

are plans for further work this 

year, including repairs to the 

dishwasher, installing new lino in 

the kitchen at the end of the 

season and extending the fire 

stairs at the end of the lodge to 

the road, which should mean 

less digging for members and 

guests during heavy 

snowstorms! The roof has also 

been repainted. 

Strong bookings 

It’s looking like another great 

year at Yalara, with strong 

forward bookings, especially 

during the July school holidays. 

Demand is so strong for the 

second week we have had to 

 

 

go to a ballot for the first time in 

many years. Our new booking 

manager Nicola Moran is 

working hard to accommodate 

all requests.   

New Leichhardt Quad Chair 

Perisher will welcome a new 

$4.2 million quad chair this 

season, replacing the 

Leichhardt t-bar. The new chair 

will increase lift capacity by 75 

per cent. It will have the same 

conveyor load system as the 

Freedom Quad Chairlift in 

Guthega, making the loading 

process easy for all guests. 

Snowmaking machines will also 

be installed from the bottom of 

Happy Valley T-bar through to 

the load of the new chairlift. 

Shares for sale 

There are three Yalara shares for 

sale at the moment for $4,100 

each. Junior shares are also 

available. For details email 

secretary@yalara.com.au or 

call 0414 937 348. 

Half lockers available 

Small lockers are now available 

at the lodge. If you are 

interested email Matt Wiles at 

wilesm1000@gmail.com 

Updating contact details 

Please advise of any updates to 

your email, postal address or 

phone number by emailing 

secretary@yalara.com.au   

 

 

AGM at Hunters Hill 

on May 19! 

Yalara’s AGM will be 

held at the Hunters 

Hill Club once again 

at 12pm on Sunday 

May 19.  

Please come along 

and support your 

club, and hang 

around for lunch 

and a game of 

barefoot bowls 

afterwards! It’s a 

great chance to 

catch up with old 

friends and share 

stories of Yalara.  

Please RSVP for 

catering purposes 

by emailing 

secretary@yalara.co

m.au or call or text  

0414 937 348. 
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